September 7, 2007

To:
Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

From:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

Re:
Request for permission to use airlines for the Trip to France during Summer Break 2009 

Request:
To use airline transportation for the North Hardin French Students to participate in the France Trip, Paris and the Chateaux, (alternate Paris, the Loire & the Riviera) with EF Tours, during summer break 2009 (approximate dates).

Facts:
Traveling abroad gives students new perspectives on their lessons and allows them to make connections they never would have made otherwise.  Travel to France is a life-changing experience.  It gives students a broader world-perspective and self-confidence. 

 Board policy requires prior approval for use of airline travel for student transportation.  The French teacher and approximately 10 students will travel via airlines to France.  Clause 2 of the release and agreement the parents must sign releases the school from any claims, lawsuits, damages, etc.  EF Group Leaders (me) and their respective school districts are covered for up to $15 million per occurrence for the duration of the tour by Commercial General Liability Insurance provided by nationally recognized insurance companies with A.M. Best Ratings of A-.   To receive a certificate of insurance that specifically names our school as a certificate holder, just call EF at 1-800-637-8222.

Recommendation:

Approve the use of airline transportation for the North Hardin French Students during summer break, 2009.

Recommended Motion:

I move to approve the use of airline transportation for North Hardin French Students over summer break 2009.

